

Volume 3, Issue 6

October 2000

## **BOARD MEMBERS**

Gene Fanning, Pres. 579-1671
Sue Gac, V-Pres. 579-9582
Julie Ogden, Secretary 572-8377
Carole Bayer, Treasurer 744-0932
Barbara Harting, Director 744-1656

### **Management Company:**

C.AM.CO - Ruth Brown 8217 N. Oracle Rd. Tucson, AZ 85704 Phone: 544-4886 Fax: 544-4892

Email: rbsquare@primenet.com

Newsletter Editor

Don Schessler 579-9898

# **BOARD MEETING**

When: Monday, October 16th

Time: 7:00 P.M.

Where: Countryside

# **Community Center**

All Homeowners are welcome to attend. (Please make requests to speak on any matter or concern at least 72 hours prior to the meeting)

# DCC&R UPDATE By Sue Gac

PARKING:

Please note that we now have 2 new parking spaces at the East end of Doria Drive. Parking Permits are available if you need them. Thanks to those who have called and *have* gotten them.

#### SECURITY LIGHTING:

Do you walk at dark? Aren't the lights that are ON nice?

Remember to turn your outside security lights on. (Could you remember how to turn them on in an emergency?) If you think a fire truck or ambulance can see your house number without your light on - you're wrong. Go outside at night and stand in the street and see for yourself.

Editor's Note: Some security lights are set up for clock timers that need to be adjusted for the period of sunset to sunrise. Some lights are on during the day and off at night, most likely due to past power outages that turn off the timers. (This is a costly waste on your electric bill.) Some lights are on manual switches. The best and most reliable systems are those that have light sensors that are automatic.

### SOCIAL COMMITTEE

By Sue Gac

Now that it's getting a little cooler again, let's try for a get-together in November. Let's do a dessert night like we did before. Bring a dessert to share and we'll supply coffee and hot choc. We'll have it at my garage (4825 W. Doria) from 6:00 to 8:00 PM on Saturday, November 11.

See you there!

In December, we are going to have our social at the CCCA Club House. I would like to try for a dinner - What do you think? Let me know if it sounds like something you would attend. Call me at 579-9582.

# SENIORS (55+)

Senior activities at Countryside Community Club are still on-going twice monthly - usually a luncheon and a field trip. If you're eligible (AGE 55+) and aren't there, you are missing some teriffic home cooking and fellowship. Check out the Senior activities page in the Countryside Community Club newsletter, which includes a special Senior calendar.

# THE VILLAS MAILBOX 4879 W. DORIA DRIVE

The Villas Mailbox is for you to drop off notes, suggestions or ideas, items for the Newsletters, landscape requests or complaints.

# DO NOT PUT YOUR ASSESS-MENT CHECKS IN THIS

MAIL-BOX! It is not secure and your check will not get processed in a timely fashion. You must mail your checks to the Management Company at:

C.AM.CO
COUNTRYSIDE VILLAS
8217 N. ORACLE TOAD
TUCSON, AZ 85704

# Humor Corner

(Old Wise Sayings)

Always remember you're unique, just like everyone else.

It may be that your sole purpose in life is simply to serve as a warning to others.

If you think nobody cares if you're alive, try missing a couple of car payments.

If at first you don't succeed, skydiving is not for you.

If you tell the truth, you don't have to remember anything.

Some days you are the bug, some days you are the windshield.

Timing has an awful lot to do with the outcome of a rain dance.

Experience is the sinking feeling you have made this mistake before.

Remember when the funniest jokes were clean ones? They still are!